
AGENDA ITEM #6 
 

TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
STAFF REPORT 

July 1, 2020 
 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk 
 

SUBJECT: Reappoint Michael Ardito and Ruth Horn to the Fairfax Open Space Committee  

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 

Reappoint Ruth Horn and Michael Ardito, each for another full 4-year term, to the Fairfax Open Space 

Committee (“FOSC”). 

 

DISCUSSION 
 

Ruth Horn’s and Michael Ardito’s terms expire(d) on June 30, 2020. The Town has received no 

applications for the two expiring terms. In addition, there is currently one vacancy on FOSC. 

 

Ruth Horn has served on FOSC since its inception. She is the only current member to have been on 

the committee since the beginning, and offers a wealth of institutional knowledge. Fortunately, Ruth is 

willing to serve another term. 

 

Michael Ardito has served on FOSC since 2008. He is currently the Secretary of the Committee and 

has also acted as Chair in the past. Michael’s organizational and leadership skills have been invaluable 

to FOSC, and the Town is fortunate he wishes to continue. 

  

 

 

 


